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Visit www.morrobaywrf.com for more information.

MORRO BAY

OUR WATER

RELIABLE. CLEAN. FOR LIFE.

Attention Businesses:
Join the City of Morro Bay to Learn More About
Water Reclamation Facility Pipelines Construction

In early February 2021, construction is slated to begin on the City of Morro Bay's Water
Reclamation Facility (WRF) Pipelines and Lift Stations. The WRF Program is the largest-
ever City infrastructure program, and will meet state water and wastewater regulations,
protect the environment and contribute a safe and reliable water source for Morro Bay's
residents and businesses.

Register Here for a Virtual Business Meeting
When: Friday, Feb. 19, 2021 at 8 a.m. via Zoom
Register by Thursday, Feb. 18, 2021 to receive the Zoom link via email
Program:

Welcome Remarks by City Manager Scott Collins

Presentation by the Program Team about the project, what to

expect during construction, plans for keeping the community

informed and introductions of construction team members
Moderated Q&A with Resource Team Panelists

Contact Information:

The City is committed to clear communication and providing up-to-date information
about construction activities. Properties along the construction area will receive printed
notices before work begins near their address, and construction notices will be regularly
posted on morrobaywrf.com, Please contact wrfinfo@morrobayca.gov or 877-
MORROBAYH20 with questions about the City's WRF Program, and a team member will
get back to you within one business day. Thank you for your patience.




Documents and Resources

Project documents and meeting materials will be regularly posted on
www.morrobaywrf.com under the Resource Library link.

About Our Water Morro Bay

The City of Morro Bay is investing in the construction of the WRF Program that will protect our
environment, and provide a safe, clean and reliable water supply for our community, both
current and future generations.

The WRF Program involves replacing the City's existing wastewater treatment plant with an
advanced water purification facility that will meet state regulations, protect the environment,
and contribute a safe and reliable water source for Morro Bay’s homes and businesses. The
project will create a drought buffer and will be capable of providing up to 80 percent of the City's
water needs in the future.

For more information about Our Water, please visit www.morrobaywrf.com

or call 877-MORROBAYH20 (877-667-7622).




